
The  Avonworth  Board  of
School  Directors  will  hold  a
Special  Purpose  meeting  on
Monday, August 19, 2024 at
5:30 PM virtually and at the
Avonworth High School,  304
Josephs  Lane,  Pittsburgh,
15237.  The  purpose  of  the
meeting  is  personnel  and
general purposes. Registration
information is available on the
District  website
www.avonworth.k12.pa.us

Cindy S. F. Donovan
School Board Secretary


